
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to welcome your student to our Technology class this year. To ensure a smooth 
and productive learning experience during lab sessions, please ensure that your student brings 
the following items with them every time they visit the lab: 

●​ A set of headphones or earbuds dedicated for school use (Grades PreS-8)​
 • The headphones must be appropriately sized and comfortable for them, especially for 
younger students.​
 • If your student’s classroom teacher already requires headphones, those may be used 
in Technology class as well, and a separate pair is not necessary. 

●​ A Technology folder (Grades 1-8)​
 • This folder will be used to organize handouts, assignments, and other class materials 
throughout the year. 

●​ A pen or pencil (Grades 1-8)​
 • A writing instrument is essential for completing assignments and taking notes during 
lab sessions. 

It is very important that these items are available each time your student attends the lab, as their 
absence may cause distractions for other students. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this supply list, please contact me at 
lwyatt@stisidoreschool.com. 

Sincerely,​
Lisa Wyatt​
Technology Teacher, St. Isidore School 

 


